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_____________________________________________________________

Updated News Release

Incident Type:




Death Investigation

Initial Incident Date 




June 16, 2013

Incident Location:




1404 Superior Ave
News Release Date:



August 7, 2013

On June 16, 2013 the Tomah Police Department responded to a home in the City of Tomah on the 1400 block of a Superior Ave.  Upon arrival a male Hispanic, later identified as Carlos Torres Villa, was located deceased in the residence.  At the time officers were unable to determine a possible cause of death.     There were no obvious signs of trauma which may have caused his death.  

An Autopsy was ordered by the Monroe County Medical Examiner.  The Autopsy was performed on June 17th by the University of Wisconsin, Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine. Pending Toxicology results, a cause of death could not be determined.  

On August 4, 2013 an Autopsy Report, to include a toxicology report, was received from the UW Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine.  The cause of death is noted as “heroin overdose/toxicity.”

Anyone with information which they feel may be related to this investigation is encouraged to contact Detective Robert Walensky of the Tomah Police Department at 608 374-7410.

Released by:
Lt. Mark Nicholson

Operations Commander
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